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Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction
Attention: Michelle Jones

PO BOX 7842

michelle.jones@dpi.wi.gov

Madison, WI 53707-7841

Dear Ms. Jones,

The Chequamegon School District has discovered an error in the data reported in WISEdash for the
District regarding economic status.

Please accept this data errata letter explaining the inaccuracy of the following data.

| was informed that Chequamegon School District was not reporting student economic status for the
3rd Friday of September and October 1 child count under quality indicators within the WISEdata
Portal. After further review of settings in our student information system, we identified the economic
status was not transmitting to WISEdata properly. The data from the December 7, 2021 snapshot is
not accurate; however, as of April 1, 2022, our student information system has been reporting our
economic status accurately. Unfortunately, the inaccurate data was used for the school report cards
from the 2022 spring testing.

We have corrected the data with DPI for the purpose of reporting to the schootl report card.

Sincerely,

Mr. Tim Kief

Park Falls Elementary Principal

District Assessment Coordinator

Director of Communications, Safety, Title X Compliance
District Homeless Liaison
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Date: April 1, 2022
Re: Data Errata Enroliment and Economic Status

I was informed that Chequamegon School District was not reporting student economic status for the 3rd
Friday of September and October 1 child count under quality indicators within the WISEdata Portal.

After further review of settings in our student information system, we identified the economic status was
not transmitting to WISEdata properly. The data from the December 7, 2021 snapshot is not accurate;
however, as of April 1, 2022, our student information system has been reporting our economic status
accurately.

If you need any further information, please contact me at 715-762-2474.

Thank you,

Raymond Schulte, Ed.S.
District Administrator
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